

10th December 2021

Dear Year 7 Parents and Carers,

I acknowledge it has not been ideal to have a partial closure of the Academy for year 7 over, I wanted to thank you all for your understanding and consideration at these unprecedented times.

I am pleased to inform you the Academy will be open to all students on Monday, 13th December at the normal time on both Minster and Sheerness campuses.

We look forward to the last week with the end of term festivities, visits and reward events to go ahead as planned. We do still need to be mindful of infection rates and ensure we are adhering to the new Government guidance to make certain we keep each other safe . I will be writing to all families again before we finish with details about the first day back and expectations for us all to work towards making the Academy the best place for your son/daughter to be.

If there are any issues, please do email office@oasisisleofsheppey.org.

With kind regards,

Mr A S Booth Executive Principal

Executive Principal – Mr A Booth

Minster Campus: Minster Road, Minster-on-Sea, ME12 3JQ Sheerness Campus: Marine Parade, Sheerness, Kent, ME12 2BE Tel. 01795 873 591
